
 

 

Fenstanton and Hilton Primary School and Nursery 

Newsletter:  May, 7th 2021 

A message from the 
Headteachers:  
 
We hope you all enjoyed the 

bank holiday weekend, if not 

the weather!   

Our chicks are now in their 

new home.  The children in 

reception and Nursery have 

loved watching them grow 

and develop.  Thank you to 

the PTA for making this 

happen.   

Our new fencing is up.  So we 

can now start to develop the 

new Early Years outdoor 

learning space.  We really 

can’t wait until we can invite 

parents back into school to 

see the changes that have 

occurred. 

Unfortunately, the latest 

advice from the LA is 

recommending that we make 

no changes to current 

arrangements and that face 

to face meetings with parents 

will not be possible.  We will 

therefore be arranging a 

virtual parents meeting for 

parents and teachers to 

discuss their child’s progress 

and how they can be 

supported at home and in 

school.  We will send out 

further information in the 

coming weeks. 

A huge thank you to those of 

you who have volunteered to 

help within school.  As soon as 

the guidance for schools 

changes, we will be in touch 

again with further details.  

Thank you. 

 

Part-Time Caretaker/Key 

holder wanted 

We are advertising for a part-

time caretaker.  If you would 

like to find out more about 

the position please email the   

school office 

office@fenstanton.cambs.sch

.uk 

Over and In:   

As you know, Over and In are 

joining us in school this term 

to take our classes for PE 

sessions in school.  This will 

release teachers to work with 

individuals and groups of 

children to support them in 

catching up with areas of the 

curriculum they have missed 

and provide an opportunity 

for booster groups.   

May Half-term Camps: 

Please see attached posters. 

 

Half-term Dates: 

31st May to Friday, 4th June 
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